

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

29th February 2024

Dear parents and carers,



Red Nose Day – School Uniform Break The Rules Day Friday 15th March 2024

Red Nose Day 2024 is just around the corner, and we've decided to join in the fun.

To raise money, the School Council have arranged a "Uniform Break the Rules Day". Children should come to school in their usual school uniform but are allowed to 'break some of the rules' in what they choose to wear. They may choose to break the uniform rules by:

- Non-black school shoes (no high heels for health & safety reasons)
- Crazy hair style or different coloured hair bobbles
- Different coloured socks
- Different coloured shirt under their pinafore or jumper
- Wearing nail polish
- Putting juice in their water bottles

Should the children choose to break the uniform rules, we would ask for a suggested donation 50p per rule break up to £2.00 to break all of the rules. Please note that we still require long hair to be tied up, no make-up and earrings to be removed. Donations should be brought into school in a named envelope and handed to form teachers / key workers.

We will be selling the new 2024 red noses from the school office at £2.00 each from Monday 11th March. Children wishing to purchase a red nose should bring their money in a named envelope to the school office.

The money we raise will be used to change countless lives, both here in the UK and worldwide. Red Nose Day donations help tackle important issues including homelessness, hunger, domestic abuse and mental health stigma.

We really appreciate your support and hope that the children will have fun helping to raise lots of money for Comic Relief.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher













